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Mount Sinai Doctors
52 West 8th Street
New York, NY 10011
T 212-466-4848

Dear Patient, 

I want to inform you about some exciting new changes to my office hours and practice 
locations.  Starting April 15, I will be practicing exclusively with Mount Sinai at  
52 West 8th Street New York, NY 10011, office number (212) 466-4848.  My new hours 
will be Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 9 am to 5 pm including a new evening 
session from 12 noon to 8 pm on Tuesdays.  It is my hope that offering these later 
hours will make it easier for my patients to fit their healthcare needs in with busy 
schedules.  I will continue to provide an extensive range of in-office procedures such 
as hysteroscopy, colposcopy, LEEP and D&C.  I will also continue to provide IUD and 
Nexplanon placement and removal.

If you have been seeing me at the 200 W. 57th Street office I will still have access to all 
of your records electronically and I welcome you to follow up with me in this beautiful 
and convenient location.

You can continue to call the office at 212-466-4848 to schedule appointments or  
to reach me.  You can also schedule on zocdoc.com or find me at:  
https://www.mountsinai.org/profiles/mark-d-gray#schedule.

Sincerely,

Mark D. Gray, M.D., F.A.C.O.G.


